Hello Families,
We have one more week of school before the holiday break. We hope you all have a wonderful holiday, and we will see all the students back at Journey on Monday, Jan. 6. In the spirit of the holidays, we would like to share a story from our local Sooke Shelter Society.
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First Term Written Learning Updates
The first term written learning updates will be published on the parent portal after 3:00pm on Wednesday, December 18. Please be sure you have access to the parent portal so you will be able to read these learning updates. 


Message from our PAC
PIZZA BY THE SLICE  🍕 FOR SALE - Friday Dec. 20th
* served during the lunch hour *
Location: Art room doorway outside
$3 per slice (Cheese, Pepperoni, Hawaiian) 
Pop & chips also available.

Winter Dance - Friday, Dec 20th - 12:30-2:30pm
* professional DJ with lights display 🥳
* concession available 🍭
* photo booth with instant photos printed, $2 per photo 📸
Are you interested in volunteering to help with this event? We would love that! 
Email: journeymiddleschoolpac@gmail.com

PAC FUN LUNCHES - Munchalunch.com
The Winter Session is now open for ordering. We are offering Subway and Panago Pizza. 
Order and pay through munchalunch.com

Follow us on facebook: Journey Middle School PAC & Parents
 
Thanks,
Darren Russell
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	Darren Russell (He/Him)
Principal
Journey Middle School
5422 Throup Road, Sooke, B.C. V9Z 0W6
O: 250-642-5881
https://journey.web.sd62.bc.ca/


We acknowledge the traditional territories of the Coast Salish: T'Sou-ke Nation and Sc'ianew Nation and Nuu-chah-nulth: Pacheedaht Nation. We also recognize some of our schools reside on the traditional territory of the Esquimalt Nation and Songhees Nation.
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A Sweet Treat for Our Residents & ¥
This week, we had the pleasure of welcoming a kind-
hearted young man named Cooper, who, along ith
s outreach worker Steph, brought homemade
ookies for our resdents. Cooper's enthusiasm and
thoughtfuiness trly brightened everyone's day, and
s cookies were an absolute ht!

Cooper plans to visit us every Tuesday with fresh-
baked treats, spreading joy and warmth with every
visi. We're so grateful for community members like
Cooper who go above and beyond to make a
difference. Thank you, Cooper,for your generosity
and for bringing smiles to our residents!

‘#CommunityKindness #Gratitude
#SupportiveHousing
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